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 r e s b y n e w s 

Make LPC a vital part of  your new fall routine  
Dear Friends, 

This month, following the Labor Day 

celebration, we begin some new rou-

tines. I pray that involvement with the 

life and ministry of Lakeside Presbyte-

rian Church becomes a vital part of your 

new routine.  

On Sunday, September 10 our worship 

time returns to 10:30 a.m. The Chancel 

Choir will be back sharing songs during 

the service, fifth and sixth grade stu-

dents will be receiving Bibles, and the 

Church School Carnival will take place 

following worship. 

Times for study return. Check out 

Faithbuilders or the Learning Circle. 

The Confirmation Class will begin 

meeting on September 13 at 4:30 p.m. 

The 12 young people who attended 

camp at Presbyterian Clearwater Forest 

this summer will be sharing during wor-

ship on September 17. God powerfully 

touches lives at camp, so you donôt want 

to miss this special worship service.  

The Deacons are preparing another meal 

for us to enjoy. The Fall Feast is on Sep-

tember 17. This is a major fundraiser for 

the Deaconôs ministry, so we want to 

offer them support as we enjoy a deli-

cious meal. 

The Giving Forest Committee is plan-

ning a fun day at Giving Forest on  

Saturday, September 23. If you havenôt 

ever seen the property, now is your 

chance. If itôs been a few years since 

youôve been to Giving Forest, now is the 

time to enjoy this beautiful area of 

Godôs creation. You can also check out 

the great growth of all the trees! 

On Saturday, September 30, LPC will be 

again hosting a Fishing Pond for chil-

dren at the Lester River Rendezvous. 

Members and families are needed to 

work at the booth. Please consider help-

ing with this special outreach to our 

community. 

There are many opportunities for you to 

share your talents and gifts with the LPC 

Family. May we be ready to grow to-

gether as we find ways to serve and 

praise our God! 

Peace, 

 

Pastor Kari 

For those who are interested in learning 

more about Lakeside Presbyterian 

Church, a class will be offered on two 

Wednesdays, September 20 and 27, at 

6:30PM. We will be meeting for an hour 

each date. If needed, we will provide 

child care. Please contact Pastor Kari if 

you have questions.  

The Confirmation class will begin meet-

ing again on Wednesday, September 13 

at 4:30PM. We will meet until 6:30PM. 

This means we will be enjoying supper 

together.  

Additional classes will be on September 

20, 27, and October 4. 

The LPC menôs study group will meet at 

7:00AM  on Saturday, September 9 in 

Fellowship Hall for the annual Kick-off 

Breakfast to celebrate the start of our 

weekly gathering. Each Saturday we will 

discuss our Christian values. See the 

bulletin board for more information. 
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P  r e s b y n e w s 

To my LPC Family, 

I am so thankful for the endless 

support the church has given me 

throughout my life. Thank you so 

much for supporting me and my 

education. 

Kay Held 

This month I am using information from 

an article in AARP Magazine, ñPlanning 

to Live to 100? Volunteer!ò by Eric J. 

Schneidewind, President and National 

Volunteer Spokesperson of the AARP. 

I try to think that volunteering is impor-

tant and the choices I make are areas that 

are needed and that I have expertise in. 

Sometimes I have gone into a volun-

teer position and learned as I went 

along. I think it is good to 

evaluate and reevaluate 

our goals for our volun-

teering. 

When my husband David 

was ill, I dropped everything 

for five months to be his care-

taker. After he died, I spent time griev-

ing, but realized that was going to be a 

lifelong process. After things settled 

down, I started to pick and choose to see 

where I fit in. Did I want to continue the 

areas of volunteering that I had done 

since moving to Duluth in 1999? Did I 

have talents that I hadn't explored? Were 

these talents worth sharing or learning 

more about? 

I encourage folks to pick two volunteer 

possibilities and pursue them. There is 

nothing wrong in changing your mind. 

Sometimes opportunities don't work out. 

I reevaluated what I did before David 

became ill and tried again. I gave up 

responding to fires for the Red Cross. I 

now volunteer in the VA clinic as a Red 

Cross Nurse. I still read to daughter 

Kirsten's Head Start children 

once a month. 

Of course my big love is 

Parish Nursing for my 

church. I was talking to  

Pastor Kari about one month of 

honoring volunteers, naming 

many areas that were avail-

able. She quietly added, ñAnd 

don't forget the church.ò Wow! What a 

statement. 

Do unto others ... In the name of Jesus ... 

These are our reasons for helping our 

fellow men, women, and children. 

In Christ's love, 

Marcia B. Heyser, RN 

Your Parish Nurse 

Volunteering increases longevity  The Peace 

and Global  

Witness  

Offering will 

be received 

on October 1, 

World Communion  Sunday.  
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Vo l un t ee r s  

Ʒ Custodians  

September 3 Don Uttley 

September 10 Larry Hotop 

September 17 Harlan Johnson 

September 24 Bob OôDonnell 

September 3 

Dave Wicker - Head Usher 

Karen Hotop - Scrip 

Larry Hotop 

Julie Trevillion 

September 10 

Karen Hotop - Head Usher 

Diane Isackson - Scrip 

Larry Hotop 

Todd Ching 

September 17 

Tom Gibbons - Head Usher 

Don Uttley - Scrip 

Cami Gibbons 

Sandy Uttley 

September 24 

Steve Arnold - Head Usher 

JoAnn Kovach - Scrip 

John Witzke 

Geri Stromquist 

Ʒ Dial Hope  

Aug 21-Sept 3 Karen Hotop 

Sept 4-17 Todd Ching 

Sept 18-Oct 1 Sandy & Don U. 

Ʒ Greeters/Servers  

September 3 Jill Prescott 

Julie Trevillion 

September 10 Krista Mattila 

Liz Baczkiewicz 

September 17 Dan & Jessi Eaton 

September 24 Becky & Gregg McCall 

Ʒ Ushers  Ʒ Nursery  

Membership & Pastoral Care  

LPW has chosen the Crisis Nursery 

as its mission for September,  

October, and November. Needed 

items are diapers (sizes 

4, 5, and 6), baby 

hygiene items, 

wipes, diaper oint-

ment, and other es-

sentials. Cash donations are 

also welcome. 

September 10 ~ 12:30 PM 

at Bonnie Bestõs Home 

$10/person  

 

Please sign up  

by September 6.  

Crisis Nursery is  
fall mission cause  

The Learning Circle, a small group 

study at Lakeside Presbyterian Church, 

has picked three studies for next season. 

The group meets from 8:45-10:00AM  on 

the first and second Sundays of 

each month from October 

through May in the lounge.  

On September 10 at 8:30AM  we 

will have a kick-off breakfast at 

the Gowerôs; RSVP to Paige (525-5852 

or cprint@aol.com) by September 3. 

Learning Circle kick -of f  breakfast  

Join the  

Out to Lunch Bunch  

September 10 ~ 12:30 PM 

at Bonnie Bestõs Home 

$10/person  

 

Please sign up in Fellowship  

Hall by September 6.  

Our first class of the fall will be on  

October 1. We will discuss Fear of the 

Other: No Fear in Love by William H. 

Willimon, a five-session book study 

with discussion. Books are avail-

able in the church office for $7. 

You are welcome to join when-

ever your schedule allows. Please 

contact Paige Mellinger if you have 

questions. 

mailto:cprint@aol.com
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The Rendezvous will 

be held at Lester Park on Saturday, 

September 30. It has become a tradi-

tion that LPC has a fishing pond for 

the children.  

Members and families are needed to 

work at the booth. It is a great oppor-

tunity to meet people and talk about 

our church family with. There is a 

sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall. 

I closed my eyes as the organôs powerful 

chords filled LPCôs sanctuary. Alexan-

der, master of the piano and organ, was 

at the keyboard. 

Week after week our worship has been 

made more meaningful by Alexanderôs 

talented hands. We are very blessed to 

have him as a major part of our churchôs 

ministry. 

Born and raised in eastern Russia, Alex-

anderôs love of music was evident at an 

early age. As a young boy he attended 

two separate schools. One concentrated 

on the basic skills. It was offered from 

8:00-2:00 with a lunch break at home. 

From 3:00-9:00 Alexander attended the 

prestigious Music School, a very com-

petitive school that selected its students 

through auditions. It was here that Alex-

ander learned the history, composition, 

and theory of music. 

Next came Music College, which was 

four years in length and included many 

tests and exams. Upon graduating from 

Music College, students were qualified 

to teach at the Music School. Alexander 

was accepted through rigorous competi-

tions at the famous St. Petersburg Music 

Conservatory, the alma mater of many 

famous greats such as Tchaikovsky. For 

five years he studied all aspects of music 

and also received his Masterôs degree. 

Another three years of studying quali-

fied Alexander for his Doctorate in pi-

ano and chamber music, which he re-

ceived with honors. The next 18 years 

were spent teaching at the Petrozavodsk 

branch of St. Petersburg Conservatory. 

As you may know, Petrozavodsk is Du-

luthôs sister city. 

Many of us have enjoyed the duets of 

piano and violin that Alexander and his 

wife, Olga, have performed during spe-

cial times at LPC. The couple met at St 

Petersburgôs Conservatory for Music. 

For a period of one year, Alexander was 

invited to visit Duluth as part of the sis-

ter city cultural exchange program. Dur-

ing that time he applied for a professor-

ship in U.M.Dôs music department. 

Alexander accepted the universityôs 

offer and he, Olga, and their son Igor, 

moved to Duluth. Igor is also a pianist 

and received his Doctorate in piano 

from North Texas University in 

Denton, where he is currently teaching. 

Igor is also the music director at a large 

church in the Dallas area. 

Alexander founded and has led the in-

ternationally acclaimed trio, Classic 

Retro. This group has toured through-

out Europe as well as Japan and Hong 

Kong. They have produced several 

tapes. ñThe Flight of the Bumblebeeò is 

one of Alexanderôs favorites. 

Introducing Alexander Chernyshev, Musician Extraordinaire!  

For Alexander and Olga music isnôt just 

a hobby. Itôs their life. Olga is a violinist 

with the Duluth/Superior Symphony 

Orchestra as well as a member of the 

Lake Superior Chamber Orchestra. On 

Thursdays Alexander gives private piano 

lessons. As you might imagine, he is an 

exceptional teacher. 

Since his June retirement from U.M.D. 

Alexander enjoys daily swims at the 

campus and reading. From 1995-2014 

Alexander was the organist at St. Jo-

sephôs Church in Gnesen. Paulin, our 

former pianist/organist, was Alexanderôs 

student at U.M.D. When she decided to 

return to her homeland, she mentioned 

that our church was seeking to fill the 

position until the end of the school year. 

Alexander was interested and became 

our pianist/organist last January. When 

he was asked to take a permanent posi-

tion, Alexander hopped on board. Itôs 

been a thrilling ride for all of us ever 

since! 

By Florence Anderson  
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Saturday, September 9, 2017  

· 8:30 AM Registration in Pioneer Hall at the DECC  

· 10:00 AM Opening Ceremony with Walk along  

Lakewalk to follow  

· Route length is 3 miles | Shorter routes available  

· Join us as a walker, collect pledges, or donate money!  

Sunday, September 10  

following worship  

Join our Lakeside Presbyterian Pacers to help find a cure for 

this disease! Team leaders are Sandy Uttley and Pastor Kari.  

Church School  

The LPC Chancel Choir  

is a fun and talented group of singers, 

and everyone is invited to check us 

out this fall! Our first practice will be 

Wednesday, September 6 from 7:15-

8:30PM in the church lounge. 

 

The Con Brio handbell choir  

invites you to our annual Welcome 

Back Potluck Supper on Wednesday, 

September 6 at Diane O'Donnell's 

house, 4502 Jay St. at 6:00PM. Our 

regular practices begin on Wednesday, 

September 13 at 6:00PM in the church 

lounge. New players are always  

welcome! 

Games Prizes Pizza 

CARNIVAL 

Fusion wants to thank you for all of the donations for 

school supplies. They were able to purchase 44 back-

packs for the children of CHUM. Any additional dona-

tions will be used to purchase chili kits for the youth 

winter mission project. 

Thanks for your donations!  

Union Gospel Mission Fall Food Drive  

Saturday and Sunday, September 23 and 24  

9:00 AMñ4:00 PM 

Mount Royal Market and Cub Foods  

Your support would be greatly appreciated!  


